
September 12, 1984 

Docket No. 50-331 

Mr. Lee Liu, Chairman of the.Board 
and Chief Executive Officer 

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
Post Office Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406 

Dear Mr. Liu: 

SUBJECT: WITHDRAWAL OF GENERAL ELECTRIC PROPRIETARY 
REPORTS - NEDC-22082-P AND NEDE-30051 

Re: Duane Arnold Energy Center 

Per your request, dated July 12, 1984, we are returning our official file 
copy of the two General Electric Company reports - NEDC-22082-P and 
NEDE-30051 - submitted to us in support of your application for changes to 
the Technical Specifications dated July 20, 1983. The remaining copies of 
the reports have been destroyed.  

Sincerely, 

Original signed by/' 

Domenic B. Vassallo, Chief 
Operating Reactors Branch #2 
Division of Licensing 

Enclosure: 
Reports 

cc w/o enclosure: 
See next page 
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Mr. Lee Liu 
Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
Duane Arnold Energy Center 

cc:

Jack Newman, Esquire 
Harold F. Reis, Esquire 
Newman and Holtzinger 
1615 L Street, N. W.  
Washington, D. C. 20036

Mr. Thomas Houvenagle 
Regulatory Engineer 
Iowa Commerce Commission 
Lucas State Office Building 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319

Office for Planning and Programming 
523 East 12th Street 
Des Moines, Iowa 50319 

Chairman, Linn County 
Board of Supervisors 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406 

Iowa Electric Light and Power Company 
ATTN: D. L. Mineck 
Post Office Box 351 
Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52406 

U. S. Environmental Protection 
Agency 

Region VII Office 
Regional Radiation Representative 
324 East 11th Street 
Kansas City, Missouri 64106 

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Resident Inspector's Office 
Rural Route #1 
Palo, Iowa 52324 

James G. Keppler 
Regional Radiation Representative 
Region III Office 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137


